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From: Roshelle Ritzenthaler
To: Transportation Commission
Subject: Williamson St. Traffic
Date: Wednesday, June 25, 2025 1:56:17 PM

You don't often get email from roshelle@sauna.day. Learn why this is important

Hello, 

I am a new business owner to the Williamson Street neighborhood, and as our business
finishes it’s long build-out, and I sit at our front desk looking out onto Willy Street, I can’t
believe how fast and careless cars drive on this street, despite all of the bikers on the path,
pedestrians, and families in the area. With the recent accident at Mother Fools, I worry about
our guests, staff, and our business. 

I would like you to please consider taking immediate action to address this ongoing danger to
local businesses, other drivers, cyclists and pedestrians, including:

Updating traffic data before the John Nolen reconstruction begins this fall.
Piloting removal of rush hour lanes on Williamson St.
Installing safety infrastructure such as raised intersections, bollards, and leading left-
turn signals.

Thank you so much,

Roshelle 

Roshelle Ritzenthaler
414-916-0175
www.sauna.day
@_saunaday_

mailto:roshelle@sauna.day
mailto:TransportationCommis@cityofmadison.com
https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification

